Stumpf, Andrew J

Subject: FW: propane usage in high tunnel greenhouse

From: White, Morgan

Sent: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 3:30 PM

To: Holcomb, Franklin Hal <fholcom2@illinois.edu>

Cc: Stumpf, Andrew J <astumpf@illinois.edu>; Lin, Yu-Feng <yflin@illinois.edu>; Sargent, Steve L <slsargen@illinois.edu>
Subject: Re: propane usage in high tunnel greenhouse

Thanks!

| talked to Kent today, and we do not have an issue with the SSC funding an new geothermal installation at that
complex.

How are you calculating the cost of installation? Usually, a facilities contact for the site (such as Jeremy) would get a
contractor services quote from F&S for the install. Is that the plan?

Thanks,
Morgan

Ms. Morgan White
mbwhite@illinois.edu
http://icap.sustainability.illinois.edu




